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QUEST
Quality Utilization and Enrichment of Student Talents
Overview for the 2017 – 2018 School Year
Seven Bar Medical School

All QUEST students will begin the 2017-2018 school year as medical interns at the Seven Bar Medical School. We will be studying the human body and learning about many of the systems of the body. The interns will be expected to learn several details of each system, create in class projects while working cooperatively with other interns. They will be tested on their general knowledge. As the year progresses, the students will begin their residency where they will learn about many of the various fields of medicine available to them. In the spring, the doctors will select a medical specialty which they will research and present their findings. Later, the doctors will be required to study diseases and treatment. It will be exciting to see how their time in medical school will impact a community. All grade levels will study the body. The material and content will be differentiated for each grade level. The older students will go into greater detail for each system.  

The QUEST classes are taught by Jennifer Stark in room #214. You child will attend QUEST classes daily from _______________  to ___________________.
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QUEST students in grades 2nd – 5th will be expected to read 4 novels at home. The first three books will be assigned by the teacher and the last book will be a nonfiction book of the student’s choice. I will provide more information regarding the student choice book in the spring.  See the attached book lists with due dates. 

Each student needs to bring in one 1” binder and a package of 5 dividers. On “Meet the Teacher” day, you may decide which of the additional supplies you wish to contribute to the classroom.

Mrs. Stark will meet with you at three appointed times during the school year. I will attend your child’s conferences in the fall and spring. I will also schedule an IEP meeting with you to review your child’s gifted placement. Please complete the attached IEP form so that we may have input from you and your child for the IEP meeting. You will receive a monthly newsletter via e-mail. 

All of the information I am sending home can be found on our class website.
You can find our site by going to:
1. The Seven Bar website on the internet (7bar.aps.edu)
2. Class Websites (Middle left side of the page in red writing)
3. Q.U.E.S.T. Gifted Program   (under Support. In blue writing)
